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Friday 16th April 2021 

Head Teacher’s Message 

 John 3 V 16-1716 For God so loved the world that he gave his one and only Son, that whoever believes in him shall 

not perish but have eternal life. 17 For God did not send his Son into the world to condemn the world, but to save the 

world through him.  

 

Dear All 

 

Someone remarked earlier about how much had been done in the last two weeks when we remembered 

that we had only been back in school for five days. 

Whilst we are very focused on the “Catch-up” process, we are starting to look towards how school life 

may open up. This week saw Key Stage 1 and EYFS pupils start their swimming programme at Riverside, a 

herculean task in terms of logistics!  

Events Calendar 

We are hopeful that the opening up will continue so that we are 

able to restart extra-curricular activities across the school and 

ensure the children have key school experiences this term. 

Wishing everyone a happy weekend 

L Wiskin 

However difficult something may be to restart, the positive 

response of the children to the experience make the effort 

worthwhile and it can only get better. Children in Year 1 had not 

been swimming before and the impact of the closures makes it 

so essential that skills and experiences needed to help the 

children develop in all areas are retrieved. 

At the moment we are looking for Play leaders for our 

Lunchtime staff to support their children’s play as they are 

restricted to Bubbles instead of leading play across the schools 

themselves. Please look out for the adverts on the Essex 

website. 

 

KS1 Swimming Lessons  

Class 3  Class 4 & Class 5  

Last swimming lesson 23rd June 

 

YFS Swimming Lessons 

Class 1 (Mrs Grover)  &  

Class 2 (Mrs Dippenaar)  

Last swimming lesson 24th June 

 

Bank Holiday 

 

Non Pupil Day 

 

Bank Holiday 

 

Summer Half Term 

 

First Day of Summer Term (2)A 

https://www.cathedralschool.co.uk/
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Friday 16th April 2021 

Weekly Special Achievement Awards 

EYFS 

Lower School 

Middle School  

Upper School 

Please remember to pre-order lunches on SCOPAY even if your child is bringing in a packed lunch from home. 

Instructions can be found on our website/parent’s page    Many thanks. 

Lunch Menu week commencing 19th April 2021 

 John 3 V 16-1716 For God so loved the world that he gave his one and only Son, that whoever believes in him shall 

not perish but have eternal life. 17 For God did not send his Son into the world to condemn the world, but to save the 

world through him.  

https://www.cathedralschool.co.uk/
https://www.cathedralschool.co.uk/parent-manager
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Thank you very much for everyone who entered The Cathedral School's Lockdown Art Competition.  

There were so many amazing entries, it was very hard to choose.  

Congratulations to the winners, you will receive a certificate and prize shortly:  

EYFS: Aelfreda B  

KS1: Owen H 

Y3/4: Emilia S 

Y5/6: Elianna H 

The Cathedral School's Lockdown Art Competition 

PTA News 

https://www.cathedralschool.co.uk/
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School Crossing Patrol 

We continue to have one patrol officer at  the Victoria Road crossing.  

Please take due care and attention when crossing to and from the school 

and please make suitable arrangements for any unaccompanied children.  

Please can we ask parents not to congregate near the crossing as this is 

causing confusion for the patrol officer. 

Please note there are alternative safe crossing points in the area including 

the traffic light crossings by the bridge and the police station. 

 

https://www.cathedralschool.co.uk/

